
Whangārei Boys’ High School 
       Enrolment Information for 2023 
 
The enrolment process for Year 9 entry to Whangārei Boys’ High School in 2023 is now underway.   
We hope the information below will be of help to you in understanding how this process works. 
 
Between Tuesday 26 July and Monday 1 August a school representative will visit the feeder schools in the 
area to meet with Year 8 students and hand out the school prospectus.  This contains information about 
the school and an enrolment form.   
 

Whangārei  Intermediate  
(WIS) 

Kamo Intermediate   
(KIS) All Other Schools 

Thursday 28 July   
9:30am 

School representatives visit 
school 

Thursday 28 July   
2:00pm 

School representatives visit 
school 

 
Tuesday 26 July – 
 Monday 1 August 

Times advised to schools 
School representatives visit 

school 
 

Open Evening at WBHS Thursday 4 August:  from 4.30 PM  
Tours of school by prefects. Subject displays in the Auditorium.  

Talk by the Principal and Y9 Deans, 6pm in the Auditorium 
 

 
Interviews will take place at Whangārei Boys’ High School in Term 3.  Please see dates below: 
 
Wednesday 17 and Thursday 18 August starting at 9:00am, the last appointment at 4:45pm.  
 
Catch up day will be Wednesday 26 October 9:00am – 4:45pm. 
 
Parent/caregiver and student are required at this interview.  
You will also need to bring copies of the following:   
✔ Copy of Birth Certificate/Passport   
✔ Evidence of address     
✔ Copy of latest school report 
✔ If you do not have NZ residency we will need to sight passports, student visa, and work permit 

documentation. 
 
You may book an interview appointment via www.schoolinterviews.co.nz – booking code: (8kmhc) or 
telephone 430 4170 ex 212. 
 
Online enrolments can be completed by accessing the parent portal on our website and clicking on the 
enrolment tab. If you are unable to complete the enrolment online please use the green enrolment form 
included in the school prospectus. 
 
 

 
Y8 Induction Days:  Thursday 11 November (WIS/KIS)      

Monday 14 November (All other schools) 

 
 
Mid December:  All students who have completed the enrolment process will receive a confirmation of 
enrolment email or letter with detailed information about the start of their secondary schooling at 
Whangārei Boys’ High School, together with a stationery list. 
 
 

FIRST DAY OF SCHOOL FOR Y9 STUDENTS WILL BE TUESDAY 31st JANUARY 2023, 
WITH POWHIRI AT 9AM 

http://www.schoolinterviews.co.nz/

